
Niguel Shores Community Association 

Community Update – August 15, 2024 

For the most up to date information visit:  niguelshores.org 
 

 
Additional Patrol Approved 
At the August 14, 2024 board meeting the addition of a patrol officer stationed at the Beach Bluff was 
approved. This officer will be present on weekends through Labor Day. The Securitas officer is there to 
monitor activity and that the NSCA Beach Bluff rules are being followed, including that guests are with 
a resident at all times when using the amenities. For a complete list of Beach Bluff Use and Use of the 
Association guidelines please review pg. 24, 26, & 27 of the Rules & Regulations at 
https://www.niguelshores.org/community/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/01-01-24-Rules-and-
Regulations.pdf . Hopefully this will lead to an improved summer experience at the Bluff for all to enjoy! 
 
 

Upcoming Events Brought to you by the 
Niguel Shores Community Association (NSCA) Recreation Committee: 
For additional detailed information see the Seashore News & website 

 
Band by the Sea – Saturday, August 17, 5:00 to 8:00 p.m.  
Enjoy great music from Those Guys Band and dance the night away with neighbors, family and friends. 
Tickets are on sale in the office through 8/16 for $15 each. One table left – with purchase of 8 tickets. 
The Dogzilla food truck will be available if you wish to purchase food (Cash Only).  
 
Ice Cream at the Bluff – Friday, August 30, 3:00 to 5:00 p.m.  
 
Labor Day BBQ – Sunday, September 1, 5:00 to 8:00 p.m.  
Mark your calendars for our famous barbeque celebration. This is a free event in which we provide 
the hot coals and you bring whatever you would like to BBQ! 

 
33654 Niguel Shores Drive 

Dana Point, CA 92629 
(949) 493-0122  
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